
 
 
 
 
	
February	13,	2018	
	
VIA	ELECTRONIC	CORRESPONDENCE	
	
Forest	Gregg	
via	MuckRock.com	
	
	
Dear	Mr.	Gregg,	
	
On	behalf	of	the	City	of	Chicago	Department	of	Cultural	Affairs	and	Special	Events	(DCASE),	I	am	
responding	to	your	Freedom	of	Information	Act	(“FOIA”)	request	send	on	February	4,	2018,	and	
received	by	our	office	on	February	5,	2018,	for	the	following:	
	

• Data	on	the	location	and	date	of	Jumping	Jack	uses	in	2016	and	2017	
	
Please	find	attached	electronic	copies	of	all	responsive	documents	in	possession	of	DCASE.		
	
Sincerely,	
	
Christine	Carrino	
Director	of	Public	Relations	&	Marketing	
Department	of	Cultural	Affairs	and	Special	Events	
(312)	744-0573	


